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January 12, 2017 
 
 
 
QWEST CORPORATION 
DARLENE N. TERRY 
600 NEW CENTURY DR 
NEW CENTURY, KS  66031 
 
 
RE: Docket No. ADV 441, Advice No. 2133 
 
 
On November 30, 2016, Qwest Corporation filed revised sheets for inclusion in its tariff, 
PUC OR No. 33. 
 
This filing proposes changes compliant with the Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Order 16-448, revisions to rules in Division 033 to implement FCC’s Lifeline 
Modernization.  
 
The sheets filed under Advice No. 2133 will become effective with service rendered on 
and after December 2, 2016: 
 
One receipted copy of each sheet is returned for your files. 
 
 
 

 
Bryan Conway  
Administrator  
Telecom and Water Division  
(503) 378-6200  
Fax: (503) 373-7752 
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